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The purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers of the obsolescence of Inverter Kit 100043-14. Due 

to component availability, this kit is no longer available. We ask that our customers purchase conversion 

kit 100521 in place of the obsoleted Inverter. 

 

 

 
 

Figure 1 – New 613-Type Inverter

 

Inverter Kit 100043-14 has been obsoleted and is no longer able to be ordered. If you are replacing 

an inverter on any of our TT300 Major Revision “F” and earlier compressors, you will need to 

order conversion kit 100521. We have tested the new Inverter to ensure it is fully compatible 

with Major Revision “F” and earlier compressors.  

 

 

Please refer purchase kit 100521 if you are replacing an Inverter on a Major Revision “F” or earlier 

compressor. 

 

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or eu.support@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.   
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